
Motion for IFSW (Europe) Delegates Meeting 2024 from Irish 

Association of Social Workers (IASW) in relation to  

the European Union (EU) Pact on Migration and Asylum 

 
 

 

 

The IFSW calls on the European Commission and all EU member states to promote a 

human rights-led, equitable and person-centred approach when implementing the Pact on 

Migration and Asylum. All member state asylum systems should be designed to ensure 

the dignity and human rights of all persons applying for asylum.  

 

The IFSW demands that the building blocks for the Pact common implementation plan 

begin with protecting the right to asylum and stepping up efforts in the area of 

resettlement, inclusion and integration.  

 

The IFSW calls on the Commission to require EU member states to explicitly describe 

measures to instil anti-racist and person-centred practices within asylum and reception 

systems in national implementation plans. 

 

Proposed by: Vivian Geiran (Chairperson, IASW and Delegate) and Áine McGuirk 

(IASW Delegate)  


